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Lehman board approves 
new tele-teaching project 
  

By CHARLOT M. DENMON 
Staff Correspondent 
  

The Lake-Lehman ‘School Board 
approved the participation of the 
district in the Mansfield-Utah Tele- 
teaching Project at last Tuesday’s 
meeting. . 

The project will provide $10,000 - 
$12,000 worth of equipment for the 
district, operating supplies, and spe- 
cialized training for participating 
teachers and administrators. Edu- 
cation committee chairman Bing 
Wolfe said costs to the district will 

® for providing substitutes for up 
0 seven days for teachers during 
the training phase and some 
expense for travel to the training 
sites. 

The directors also approved the 
acceptance of a donation of a televi- 
sion satellite system from David 
Martin of Country Satellite Commu- 
nications, RD 3, Hunlock Creek. 
They also approved expenditures 
for Phase I of this project which 
involves purchase of a modulator 
$410, and labor costs $380 for instal- 
lation. Value of the satellite system 
is in excess of $2,000. Money for the 
project will come from the Voca- 
tional Education budget. 

The 1986-87 transportation con- 
tract including service by 34 buses 
with four contractors at a cost of 
$610,923 was approved unanimously 
by the board. The total contract 
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@ individual and funnel it through the 
proper channels.” 

Another area of concern which 
Camp reported on was the revision 
of Sunshine Act 84, requiring that 

el committee meetings, except per- 
sonnel, be open to the public begin- 
ning in January of this year, some- 
thing Dallas already does. 

Overall, on the educational front, 
Camp says he feels Dallas has been 
doing well in comparison with the 
rest of the state, including in the 
area of statistics regarding the 
number of students who go on to 
higher education. 
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JEANS — JEAN JACKETS 
Sweatshirts & Sweat Pants — Belts 

HOOF n’ PAW & JEANS 
Main Road e Dallas, PA 

675-4800 

100 yds. off Dallas Hwy. (Across from Mark Il Rest.) 

includes a vandalism allowance to 
the vehicles and an annual cost 
adjustment. A total cost of $98,411 
for 17 separate contractors serving 
special routes not serviced by the 
main bus route contractors was also 
approved. 

Wolfe also told the directors that 
the Instructional Improvement 
Grant for ‘Project Excellence’ 
Phase III was funded $12,262.13 by 
the Pennsylvania Department of 
Education. 
Angela Casey and Mark Lopasky, 

high school seniors and Robert 
Hazletine, Jackson Township, were 
named to the District’s Long Range 
Planning Steering Committee. 
Sandra King, Trucksville, Thomas 

Kordowski, Sweet Valley, Brian 
McManus, Wilkes-Barre, Harry 
Eck, RD 1, Sweet Valley, and Shir- 
ley Barnes, Hunlock Creek, were 
approved as bus drivers. 

books donated 

Michael Leskowsky, graduate of 
Lake-Lehman High School and a 
former member of the school’s var- 
sity football team, was approved as 
a volunteer to assist in coaching the 
varsity team. 

The board of directors also 
approved an AIDS Policy to apply 
to all students and employees in all 
programs conducted by the school 
district. This will include a manda- 
tory course of study in Health Edu- 
cation relative to AIDS (Acquired 
Immune Deficiency Syndrome). 

The Ski Club Trip to Steamboat 
Springs, Colo., Dec. 26-31, was 
approved by the school board with 
the cost to be $336.00 for the chaper- 
one. 

The next regular meeting of the 
school board will be ‘Tuesday, 
November 11, 1986, 8 p.m., in the 
Lake-Lehman Senior High School 
auditorium. 
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The Back Mountain Memorial Library has received five 
copies of a new book written by local author, EiIma L. Major. 
These books were presented to the library by the Huntsville 
Christian Church in honor of Miss Major. The book is titled, 
“Tips to Parents of the Mentally Retarded’ and is published 
by Carlton Press of New York City. Miss Major has been a 
teacher, administrator and school psychologist and has 
worked with mentally: handicapped youngsters for thirty 
years. Here, Miss Major, left, presents a book to Nancy 
Kozemchak, assistant librarian. 

‘Who will win in this year’s 
Kiwanis Halloween Parade? 
The Kiwanis Club of Dallas will 

conduct its annual Halloween 
Parade on Sunday, Oct. 26. 
Parade participants should 

assemble between noon and 12:30 
p.m. at the Dallas Township Ele- 
mentary School, Church Street, and 
Route 309. Judging will take place 
between 12:30 and 1 p.m. and the 
parade will start at 1 p.m. 

The parade route will be as such: 
from the Dallas Township Elemen- 

tary School, down Church Street, on 
to East Center Hill Road, left on to 
Lake Street, across the Rea & 
Derick parking lot, across Church 
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Street through the Acme parking lot 
to Eastern Star parking lot. 

Prizes will be awarded in each of 
the following categories: prettiest, 
funniest, most original "and best 
group. 

WEST VALLEY BAPTIST CHURCH 
421 Memorial Hwy. 

Dallas, PA 
Tel. 639-2599 

  

  

Sunday School 10:00 A.M. 
Sunday Morming 11:00 A.M. 
Sunday Night 7:00 P.M. 
Wed. Service 7:30 P.M. 

COME & GROW WITH US!       

  

RE-ELECT 
STATE SENATOR 

Charles Lemmond 
  

  

  

  
“Working Hard For You” 
  

Paid for by the Re-elect Senator Lemmond Committee. 
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Rescued from cliff 
John Marx of Wilkes-Barre is 

helped down a ladder by a 
Kingston Borough fireman 
after being rescued from a 

ledge in Courtdale Sunday 
afternoon. Marx had been 

hiking with Jeff Reed, also of 

the city, when he slid 
approximately 80 feet down 

a 150 foot slope. Reed went 
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heard their pleas for ‘help 
and alerted authorities to the 

incident. ; 

675-9636 
OVERBROOK ROAD, DALLAS, PA. 

      Lois and Anthony Macri 
        

  

United Penn Bank 
fills all your 

holiday wishes. 

  
Open a Christmas Club Account and receive 
a sparkling Holiday Holly Jar for just $1.00! 

Save all the cash you need for holiday expenses and earn 
interest, too, with convenient payment plans to fit your budget. 

And a Holiday Holly Jar is yours for just $1.00 when you 
open your Christmas Club. Additional jars are only $2.00 each. 

Start saving today. And happy holidays from all of us! 

| iy United Penn Bank 
We work hard for your business. 
       


